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Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Noc. 50-440; 50-441
SER Confirmatory Issue No. 7
Generic BWR Safety / Relief Valve
Operability Test Results

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Your letter of October 22, 1984 forwarded questions on the
applicability of generic safety / relief valve test results to
the Perry Nuclear Power Plant as reported in GE Technical
Report NEDE-24988-P.

An earlier letter to you on the same subject, dated March 11,
1983, addresses these questions. We believe that this
information should resolve Confirmatory Issue No. 7 in the
next Supplement to the Safety Evaluation Report.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

V ry truly yours,

%tW
Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

MRE:njc

cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
John Stefano (2)
J. Grobe
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